
Home Learning Newsletter

Celebrations
No Home Learning tasks set over the Easter holidays, however a 

very big well done to the following children 

who have been chosen by their class teacher during this time for

excellent work, achievements or communication.

Infants

Reception – Emeli Caulfield

for reading independently for the first time – mum sent a photo of 

Emeli reading to her daddy at his grave in the cemetery. Big girl 

making daddy proud. Little star!

Year 1- Rueben Lewchenko - Pugh

for writing his own prayer of HOPE over the Easter holidays.

Year 2 – Thomas Peake

for making a detailed recipe for a smoothie and creating a picture 

on the computer to go with each instruction.

Juniors 

Year 3 – Angelica Flanagan

for playing her trombone for the NHS on Thursday night.

Year 4 – George Wilson

for completing his Spanish hopscotch.

Year 5 – Brooke Collier

for completing a brilliant online general knowledge quiz.

Year 6 – Robert Speakman 

for completing David Walliams’ Elevenses and fun Easter activities.

Hope you all enjoyed your Easter together albeit different this year.

We are back to Home learning next week. Please remember;

little and often so as not to ‘stress yourselves or the children.’

Gorgeous children below showing acts of kindness

Rueben’s  Emeli Caulfield’s idea!

Prayer of HOPE Em’s big print out

We are a school full of love

and

A parish full of love

and

A community full of love.

St. Joseph's Catholic Primary School, Leigh

Please follow the headteacher on Twitter - @StJosephsLeigh 

Week 4 of Home Schooling

Easter Holidays Week 2 – 17th April 2020


